
Don Lugo Career Center 

Mt. SAC Account Claim 

Connect 4 for Seniors 

Students  that have completed their Mt. SAC application, 

should have received an email containing their ID and 

username.  Please have that email available for this meeting. 

 

 

Ms. Hernandez 

Phone: 909-591-3902  x4773 

Email: elena_hernandez@chino.k12.ca.us 

Don Lugo Career Center 

Friday, March 12th 

8am-9am 

Join using the link below: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85697241980?pwd=cU9BbVNXa2d2S3JjUkhqSjlTSXZoZz09  

Meeting ID: 856 9724 1980 

Passcode: donlugo 

Link will also be posted on the Career Center website under the “Happening Now” and 

“Stay up to Date” header...https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/2145 

SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85697241980?pwd=cU9BbVNXa2d2S3JjUkhqSjlTSXZoZz09
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/2145

